
 

HOMEWORK HELP: MONDAY – THURSDAY, 1:15-3:15  

FOR GRADES K5 – 8TH GRADE 

Welcome to Homework Help for the 2020 - 2021school year. Here are 
a few reminders as we start a new school year.  

1. There is a $7.00 charge per child for each day your child 
attends HWH. You will be billed at the end of each month. Our 
form of payment is CASH ONLY.  

2. Homework Help ends at 3:15. Please be prompt in picking up 
by 3:15 to avoid extra fees. There will be a late fee of $1.00 per 
minute (Monday – Thursday).  

3. If your child is not picked up during our normal dismissal time 
(by 1:15), your child will be checked into Homework Help and 
the full $7.00 charge will be applied.  

4. Homework Help will start in your child’s classroom at 1:15. 
Students will eat a snack/lunch and begin homework with their 
teacher in their classroom. If you arrive for pick up between 
1:15-2:15 you will need to call Holly in the office, and she will let 
the teachers know to dismiss your child. Your child will walk to 
your car in the car line loop. Please stay in your car.  

5. At 2:15 students will be divided into 2 groups. We will offer an 
Elementary group (K5 - 3rd grade) and a Middle School group 
(4th grade – 8th grade). The Elementary Group will play outside 
on the playground from 2:15-3:15. The Middle School Group will 
play outside on the field from 2:15-3:15. All backpacks, 
lunchboxes, etc. will be outside with your child ready for pick-
up. 

6. The purpose of HWH is for your child to complete classwork, 
homework, or study on their own. Your child may want to pack 
a spiral notebook, pencils, colored pencils, etc. to have for their 
use only. We cannot share supplies per CDC guidelines.  

7. When your child is done with their classwork or homework, they 
will need to have something to do. This could be practicing 



math facts, reading, studying for an upcoming test or Bible 
verse, etc. Please make sure there is something for your child to 
do upon completing their work. Students do not have access 
to the computer lab during HWH (Electronics and phones are 
not allowed in Homework Help).  

I will send you a monthly billing statement. Please return the bottom 
portion along with your cash payment to the office. Thank you, we 
look forward to working with your children. If you have any questions, 
you may email me at fcshomeworkhelp@gmail.com 

 

FROG, 

Homework Help Team ~  

 

Homework Help will begin on Monday, August 17th  

  


